
 

MINUTES 

May 10, 2018 - 7:00pm 

 

▪ Welcome 

▪ Budget Presentation:  ​BOE & Superintendent Carmello - Please vote May 15th on the 2018-19 School Budget as well as 

three Board of Education positions. 

▪ Business 

o Country Fair Picnic Committee, ​Need volunteers and gift baskets to raffle off.  Please email 

pta.school18@gmail.com​ if you are interested in helping the night of, or if you can help to secure baskets for 

raffling. 

o School Garden Update - ​Spring Garden clean up date to be determined.  An email will be sent to current 

committee members.  If you wish to help or join the committee please email the PTA.  Also - we will also be 

seeking a new chairperson, as Alicia’s son will be graduating next year.  Please send interest to PTA. 

o Treasurer’s Report​, ​Shelly Hansen 

o Vice President Position - ​Only one person ran for Vice President (Holly Croll).  Quorum was met and vote took 

place.  Holly was unanimously approved as the new Vice President.  Congratulations Holly!   Thank you Amy for 

your tireless effort and support throughout all the years with the School 18 PTA. 

 

▪ Upcoming Events 

o Muffins with Mom: ​Friday, May 11 

o Teacher Appreciation Week:​ Monday, May 14 - Friday, May 18 

o Spring Concert:​ Monday, May 14 7:00pm 

o Talent Show:​ Tuesday, May 15 6:00pm 

o Memorial Day Weekend - No School:​ Friday, May 25 & Monday, May 28 

o School Spirit Day - Hat Day:​ Friday, June 1 

o Country Fair Picnic:​ Monday, June 4 5:30-7:30pm 

o All City Concert:​ Tuesday, June 12 7:00pm at Troy Middle School 

o Field Day:​ Thursday, June 14  

o Donuts with Dad:​  Friday, June 15 

o Kindergarten Graduation:​ Friday, June 15 8:30am 

o Fifth Grade Moving Up Ceremony:​ Wednesday, June 20 8:30am 

 

▪ Other Business 

 

Thank you for your continued support throughout the year.  

We couldn’t possibly do what we do without parents like you! 

Contact Your PTA:  ​pta.school18@gmail.com 

2017-18 PTA Officers: 

Jessica Maloney, ​President 

Amy Fraser, ​Vice President 

Shelly Hansen, ​Treasurer 

Theresa Kaniff,​ Secretary 
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